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THE FORD FOUNDATION 

320 EAST 43 " 0 S TREET 

NEW Y OR K, NEW YO RK 100 17 

I N T ERNAT IONAL DI V ISION 

P O P U LA TION 

Ms. Mildred Emory Persinger 
26 Judson Avenue 
Dobbs Ferry, New York 10522 

Dear Mildred: 

September 4, 1975 

Many thanks for your thoughtful letter on my Op-Ed piece. It is 
certainly rewarding to hear from you and others that my thoughts are on 
target. I'd be glad to talk with you about Mexico any time after 
September. (We have a large staff meeting and the meeting of our board 
in the next three weeks.) Call at your convenience and we can make a 
date. Meanwhile, I've enclosed a copy of my detailed Mexico report that 
should give you a good idea of what I thought was happening there. 

You'll be glad to see my very posit i ve comments on the Tribune, 
which I believe was really crucial to the positive outcomes of the 
Conference as a whole. You and your staff did a remarkable job 
expecially considering all the unexpected difficulties and pressures 
that arose. It occurs to me I should have sent you these comments 
long ago! 

Regards. 

Sincerely, 

7 ./ ;,, J 
Adrienne Germain 
Program Officer 

encl. 
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